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9th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Chester Zoo Trip 11th July 2025 

 

For children attending the school trip to Chester Zoo on Friday as we are expecting high 

temperatures can we please request the following: 

 

 

- Children will bring their PE kit home on Thursday. They may wear their PE shorts and 

t-shirt with comfortable trainers for the trip. 

- Please send children with a small rucksack to carry their belongings for the day. 

- Please put sun cream on children before they come to school and if you wish you may 

send sun cream with them to be applied during the day. 

- Children must have a sun hat with them. 

- They must have a packed lunch and water bottle. Water bottles will be filled through 

the day. Children will be walking through the zoo for approximately an hour before 

they have their lunch so please don’t pack anything that may melt. 

 

We have already liaised with Chester Zoo to ensure we are able to access plenty of shade and 

water fountains through the day. The coach is due to leave Chester Zoo at 3.30pm and we 

estimate the journey back to be approximately one hour and a quarter traffic dependent. 

Please anticipate collecting children at 4.45pm unless you receive a message via the app 

informing you of a delay. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Rebecca Fowler 

Headteacher  
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